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510 Gatlin Narrative Variance Request

The variance would be for Sec. 134-517 of our Code, and will cover two parts:

1) To allow a fence beyond the building line to be greater than 4 feet;

2) To allow a fence on any part of the property to be greater than 8 feet.

Here are some key points explaining why the variance is needed:

·        The tennis court was on the property when the current owners bought it, and they did not
create the need for this variance.

·        With increased traffic on Gatlin, they will need a 10ft fence to help protect cars.

Thank you for your consideration.

Adriano Swift
561-856-3525
SSC










